
 
Clinical Supervision in Midwifery 

 

Changes to the regulation of supervision 

in midwifery has provided the 

opportunity to adopt a refreshed 

approach in practice.  

 

The new approach focuses on 

supporting midwives to reflect on their 

clinical practice to help develop 

resilience and good practice 

In NHSGGC there are currently 36 

midwives with NHSGGC who can 

facilitate clinical supervision.  

 

Supervisor development training is 

taking place on 7th & 8th Dec and 11th & 

12th Jan 18. 

 

Supervision sessions will be starting 

across NHSGGC from February 2018. 

 

A national resource has been 

launched to support both 

supervisors and supervisees 

 

Click here or visit the NHS Education 

for Scotland Maternity Care pages 

for more details. 

For further information please contact : 

Evelyn Frame – evelyn.frame@ggc.scot.nhs.uk       Or 

Angela Carlin – angela.carlin@ggc.scot.nhs.uk 
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